
 

 

The Florida Hospital Association, in cooperation with the Central Florida Disaster 
Medical Coalition, is offering the 16-hour Health Care Emergency Management Course 
on September 29-30, 2022, in the Orlando area. Details are below: 

• When?    8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., ET, September 29-30, 2022 

• Where?    Orange County Emergency Operations Center 
6590 Armory Court, Winter Park, FL 32792 

• Who Should Attend?  Anyone working for or with health care providers in the field  
of emergency management 

• Cost?   There is no cost to attend. Meals are not provided. 

• Registration?   Please register using the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/0922-HCEM. Seating is 
limited to 35 people 

The Health Care Emergency Management course is designed as a 16-hour course, 
offering discussion-based, interactive, scenario-driven didactic education incorporating 
a discussion-based exercise as a teaching tool.  
The Health Care Emergency Management course is a required component of the 
Florida Emergency Preparedness Association’s Florida Associate Emergency Manager 
– Health Care (FAEM-HC) and Florida Professional Emergency Manager – Health Care 
(FPEM - HC) certifications. These certifications recognize devoted individuals who have 
met all the necessary requirements for certification as a FAEM or a FPEM and possess 
advanced knowledge, skills, and abilities to perform effectively within a comprehensive 
realm of a health care emergency management program. 

Contact Lynne Drawdy at info@centralfladisaster.org | (407) 928-1288 or John Wilgis at 
john@fha.org | (850) 524-2037 for questions. 
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